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Sent from my iPhone

Subject: Burnie Court  Complex Relocation  Proposal

﻿

Sent from my iPhone

To whom it may concern 
Dear Sir or Madam 

I am very disappointed that The Attorney General Honourable Ms Elise
 Archer MP announces without any public consultation or consideration of
residents of Burnie that the Burnie Court is to be relocated to 16-20
Mooreville Rd Burnie 

Our family relocated to Burnie in 1979 and after careful consideration we
chose to purchase a house in Hambledon Avenue as it was close to 
Burnie Primary School
Hellyer College 
TAFE College 
University of Tasmania 
Umina Park Aged Care  Facility 
and North West Regional Hospital 

Never in my wildest dreams would I have imagined that in the future  the
University would relocate to the city and the Burnie Court move from 38
Alexander Street to our suburban area.

I believe it is essential for the Burnie Court to remain in the city area to ensure
access for all court attendees to be in close proximity to their lawyers and
other support services 

Some of these are 

Victim Support Services - Reece House

North West Legal Aid - Alexander Street

Tasmanian Aboriginal Legal Service and Health Service - Alexander Street 

Tenants Union and Housing - Alexander Street
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Women’s Legal Services - 60 A Wilmot Street

Justice of Peace -service currently at City Burnie Court

Centrelink - Marine Terrace

Wellways Mental Health- MountStreet 

Headspace - Mount Street 

Anglicare - Mount Street 

Cornerstone Youth - Mount Street

Family Based Care - Mount Street

Catholic Care - Mount Street 

Life without Barriers - Spring Strest

Burnie Youth Drug and Alcohol Sevices - Spring Street 

Mission Australia Disability Service 

And most importantly our 
Tasmanian Police Service 
or 
will an another Police Station be relocated to our Suburban area too 

Traffic congested is another key concern -
this area already has 2 crossing guards supervising children accessing the
primary school in morning and afternoon and a roundabout close to the
proposed court 

Public transport is abysmal in our area this would need to be addressed to
ensure those attending court from all parts of the North West Coast could
ensure they could attend Court on time 

In my opinion this is a bad decision 
I strongly oppose the Burnie Court Relocation from the Burnie CBD to
Mooreville Road location and suggest that a committee review this decision
and pursue vacant suitable properties that are currently available within the
CBD .

Yours Sincerely 

Mrs Suzanne Simpson  

Suzanne Elizabeth Simpson
20 Hambledon Avenue 
Park Grove 
Burnie 7320 
Tasmania 
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